
November 2012 

A MESSAGE  FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL        
Dear Parents / Guardians: 
The 8th grade students will once again take part in the Explore Test. The Explore 
(ACT) is a test that is designed to see if our students are on track for high school, 
college, and/or the workplace. Getting students college ready does not happen 
overnight. These skills continue to develop throughout high school. This year’s date 
for the Explore is November 5th and 6th. On November 1st,  students will be 
attending an assembly on bullying.  This assembly is for grades 6th-8th and will deal 
with the issue of “bullying.” On November 2nd, students will be released at 12:00 for 
early dismissal. Lunch will be served that day. November 9th report cards will be sent 
home with the students. Parent-Teacher conferences are November 15th and 19th. 
Please schedule an appointment now before report cards go out.  Have a safe month as 
we move into the holiday season. 
                                                            Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

                             DATES 
November 2…………End 9 weeks/early release 
November 9…………Report cards 
November 15………..P/T Conference 
November 19………..P/T Conference 
November 21-23……Thanksgiving Vacation 
November 29………..Picture Make-up 

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: 
The following students have been 
selected as Students of the Month 
for  October, 2012. 
 
6th grade 
Maddie Sanderson 
Philip Barnhart 
7th grade 
Kaylie Klotzbach 
Ethan Stishan 
8th grade 
Ben Hoover 
Julie Smallsreed 
 

LIBRARY CORNER 
This year’s Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library from November 13th 
through November 19th.  The book fair will be open each day from 7:30 a.m. until 
2:30 p.m.; students will be scheduled to visit through their Reading or English clas-
ses. Our book fair will also be open from 3:15 until 7:00 on November 15th and 19th 
during Parent Teacher Conferences. Plan to visit our book fair to buy a book or two 
to help support literacy and the school library. 

PARENT—TEACHER CONFERENCES: 
LaBrae Middle School will  have Parent –Teacher 
Conferences on November 15th and November 19th 
from 3:15 to 7:00 p.m. Please call the Middle School 
Office at (330) 898-8599 to schedule an appointment. 
Conferences are 15 minutes each. 
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